
14th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wednesday Word. This is for the half term but we do not break up until next Friday 21st 

October! 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-

special?pid=MTA101634&v=72.4 

 

Y4 ASSEMBLY. Many thanks to Y4 for the beautiful assembly reminding us to put our trust in God. 

Y3 will lead us in our assembly next week on Thursday 20th October at 9am. 

 

PLEASE LABEL CLOTHES we are gaining unnamed jumpers/cardigans and coats on a daily basis! 

 

PARKING. Please be mindful of your parking as I am sure that you do not wish to upset our 

neighbours or receive a parking fine. 

 

PARENTS/CARERS’ EVENING is next Wednesday (online) and the book look is the first 

Wednesday after the holidays – Wednesday 2nd November from 3.15-5.30pm. 

The current uptake for parents evening is 87%. 

Those parents that have not yet signed up have been sent a reminder today. Thanks for 

your support. 

 

TT ROCKSTARS/ ARTS DAY On Thursday 20th October it will be an own clothes day for the 

school. 

We will be concentrating on our number work and times tables on that day and linking this to art 

work with numbers and shapes. We look forward to sharing this with you on our website! 

 

FOODBANK. If you wish to bring in a tin then I will take the bags down to the Food Bank on 

Wednesday. Many thanks for your support. 

 

MINI VINNIE MASS. The Mini Vinnies will attend a mass on Monday at Sacred Heart Church with 

the other Mini Vinnies from our cluster. 

It will be a lovely time to plan for the coming year things that we can do to support our community. 

 

LIBRARY VISITS. Y5 visited the library this week and had a lovely time. Y6 will visit the library next 

Monday and Y3 and 4 after the half term holiday. 

 

COATS. Please send in any spare coats that you have for the coat swap next week. 

This will take place on Friday 21st October in the Hall. Many thanks for your support. 

 

Y6 and Reception have the school nursing team in next week for Height and Weight measurements 

on Tuesday. 



This will take place only if you have signed up for it with School Health. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS. On Tuesday 1st November the children will have individual 

photographs taken. 

The hall will be available from 8.15am for group photographs with younger (non-school age) siblings 

only. 

All other children/siblings will have their photographs taken in school time. 

Please enter via the Rackhouse Gate if you are coming for 8.15am with non-school age 

siblings. 

 

ATTENDANCE – this week 

Nursery 88.1% 

Reception 74.6% 

Y1 96.1% 

Y2 95.9% 

Y3 88.5% 

Y4 100% Fabulous attendance! 

Y5 96.2% 

Y6 95.5% 

Overall school half term attendance so far is 93.8%. 

 

PUNCTUALITY – we start school at 8.45am. Please make sure that you start the day on time and 

use either gate to enter the premises for Y1-6 children. 

 

We break up on Friday 21st October at 3.15pm and then return on Monday 31st October 

at 8.45am. 

 

With prayers, 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 

 


